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Comments:

To Bryan West, Project Manager, Cibola National Forest, USFS,

This public comment is in opposition of the proposed project, "Sandia Peak Ski Area Mountain Coaster #56985."
This area is sacred land. Please do not desecrate it with a roller coaster. That is a real slap in the face to native
people who are the original inhabitants and stewards of the land before colonization AKA murder, forced exile,
war, decimation, and land stealing. Let's focus on preserving land and returning land to native people and not
building roller coasters please.



